
“Never doubt that a 
small group of 
thoughtful, committed 
citizens can change the 
world. Indeed, it is the 
only thing that ever 
has.” -Margaret Mead 

Reminders 

 Bark in the 

Park, October 

24th 2:00pm-

4:00pm 

 Trunk or 

Treat, October 

25th 2:00pm-

4:00pm 

 Beggar’s Night, 

October 29th 

6:00pm-

8:00pm 

 Yard Waste 

Pick-up on  

October 20th 

and November 

3rd 

 

October 2015 We put the neighbor in neighborhood. 

To

Autumn is here! With cooler days comes falling leaves. 
If you, or a neighbor that you know, need help  

with lawn clean-up, please contact  us at 
ganthersplace@gmail.com  

and we’ll be happy to secure volunteers for you.  
 

Councilmember Klein will be at this month’s block 
watch and civic association meeting to get  

to know Ganthers Place a little better.  
Angela Mingo from Nationwide Children’s  

Hospital will also be in attendance to update us on all 
the great work they are doing in our community.  

Especially if you have a question or concern, please  
attend and be sure your voice is heard. Or, stop by  

just to thank them for coming!  
This month’s special meeting will be held  

Tuesday, October 27th, 6:00pm at  
Community Development for All People,  

946 Parsons Avenue. Mark your calendars  
and we hope to see you there! 

 

Thank you City of Columbus for beginning to mark  
recycling containers with the address to which they  

belong. This will definitely go a long way in  
ensuring they stay put! If you’re currently without a  

recycling container, contact (614) 645-3111 
to request a new one.  

 

We are Ganthers Place.  







 

 

 



HAPPY RETIREMENT TO  
GANTHERS PLACE RESIDENT, BETTY! 
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